
 Happy Holidays!
 

This has been an eventful and exciting year at the Mississippi
Insurance Department. I would like to say thank you to the citizens
of Mississippi for their faith and support in giving me four more
years to serve as their Insurance Commissioner.

I am proud to lead and serve alongside the dedicated group of
insurance professionals at the MID as we continue to work hard for
the consumers of our state.



Christmas is a time for giving and reflection and for helping to
provide for those in need. As we enjoy the many blessings we
share with our friends and families, I ask that, this Christmas
season, we all pause and take time to help others. I wish you all
peace on Earth and good tidings of great joy.

On behalf of the employees of the Mississippi Insurance
Department, and from my family and me, we wish you and yours a
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! May 2016 bring you all
much joy and prosperity.
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